Pathways to College

After School Program @

FY 2016-2017

We are currently getting prepared for our 2016-2017 After School Program. If
You are interested in our After School Program in the upcoming school year,
please see our Registrar, Soledad Quiroa , in the front office to sign up for a
MANDATORY orientation. Parents/Guardians of all new and returning
participants must attend one of the orientations schedule for:

B R B e A PN e

Monday, June 6, 2016 @ 8:00 AM

or

Tuesday, June 7, 2016 @ 6:00 PM

In the After School Program Room located in the
Cafeteria

You will receive an application packet at this time. We are also requiring that

you bring in a copy of your work schedule or a letter stating why you are in need
of the After School Program. Because of the high demand, first priority will be
given to those who need the program due to work schedules.




